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Site: Site Operator: Date:  

Nigg Wastewater Treatment Works Scottish Water Services Grampian 29/01/2019 

WHAT is happening? 

Scottish Water Services Grampian is planning to replace the carbon media in the odour control unit for the 
sludge treatment centre at Nigg. The current media needs to be replaced to ensure continuous effective 
treatment of potentially odorous gases generated within the sludge treatment centre. This work is being 
completed during the shutdown of some of the processes within the sludge treatment centre to minimise 
the odour risk to the community. There is a potential for an increase in localised odour from within the 
sludge building as it will be necessary to shut down the odour control system to complete this work. An 
odour risk assessment has been undertaken by the operations team and shared with Regulators. This sets 
out the activity plans and measures for minimising odour risks.  
 

WHY are we telling you? 

Through work with the community and the WwTW Liaison Group in recent years, we remain committed to 

ensuring that you are advised of operational changes or odour risks.  

WHEN is this happening? 

This notification relates to the 4th February to 7th February 2019, when the odour control unit at the sludge 

treatment centre will not be operational. Further updates will be issued as required. 

WHERE is this happening? 

 

WHO to contact: 

Regional Corporate Affairs Manager 

gavin.steel@scottishwater.co.uk 

Scottish Water Contact Centre 

0800 0778778 

SEPA Pollution Hotline 

0800 80 70 60 

WEATHER forecast: 

The long term weather forecast indicates that wind direction is expected to be offshore for the duration of 

the activity. 

https://www.yr.no/place/United_Kingdom/Scotland/Torry/long  

 

mailto:gavin.steel@scottishwater.co.uk
https://www.yr.no/place/United_Kingdom/Scotland/Torry/long

